Many Nev. drivers to pay more
for minimum liability
coverage

By Art Marroquin, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Nevada drivers might want to double-check their insurance,
because changes are coming in about two weeks.

The threshold for minimum liability coverage goes up July 1
under a law approved during last year’s legislative session.

New minimums require motorists to carry $25,000 per person for
bodily injury, $50,000 per accident, plus $20,000 for property
damage coverage per accident, officials with the Nevada
Department of Motor Vehicles said.
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